
P2 Money  
More about Money 

For a long time, money has been a way to buy and sell. We 

need it for basics that we can’t live without like somewhere 

to live, food to eat and clothes to wear. This video explains 

why money is needed and how it all started. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ADaY6THQp3Y 

 

Where does money come from? 

Sometimes we are given money as a gift for birthdays and 

Christmas presents. Usually money is earned. Watch the video 

about how we earn money. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XHwcbRjWEds 

 

COINS and PAPER MONEY 

Ask your parents if you can look at coins. They are different 

shapes and sizes and they have different values. Values are 

what the coins are worth. Have a look at the coins and find 

- What is on both sides 

- Which is the smallest coin 

- Which is the biggest coin 

- What is on paper money      

 

Here are some games you may like to play about money. 

Where does money come from? 

https://natwest.mymoneysense.com/parents/5-8s/keep-helens-money-safe-uk/ 

Looking after money. 
https://natwest.mymoneysense.com/parents/5-8s/keep-helens-money-safe-uk/ 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spelling Words  
 

We will continue with the u-e sound. Take out activity 
7 from the Literacy pack. It should look like this.  

 
Cut out the letters at the bottom and make 

words to match the pictures.  
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P2 Writing  

Today we will write 2 paragraphs about your chosen Mini-

Topic. Start by adding 1 or 2 pages to your fact file by 

drawing lines. Remember a paragraph is several sentences 

about the same subject. Your 1st paragraph is to be about 

the video, things you enjoyed, what you noticed and your 

thoughts. In the 2nd paragraph you are to describe one 

frog, butterfly etc. Now watch the video from yesterday 

to remind you and as you are watching, write down some 

notes using a mind map. There is an example below.   

     

To be successful in this writing lesson you should 

- Write at least 3 sentences 

P2 Writing continued 

Here are my paragraphs. 

I enjoyed watching the video to see 
many beautiful and unusual frogs. Some 
of the frogs looked very small but they 
all seemed to be able to catch their 
food so quickly. The Tomato frog 
surprised me when it caught its food. I 
knew frogs ate insects but I did not 
know frogs ate mice! The Milk frog had 
a very quiet croak but when the throat 
puffed out on two sides it made me 
laugh.  

Take a new line 

The Glass frog had a green body, sleepy 
eyes and webbed feet. Its heart beats 
very fast and can be seen through the 
transparent skin. The long, thin legs 
helped it to move around and were 
very agile, hanging onto the thin line. 
The black and white eggs were unusual 
as British frog eggs are much plainer.          

 



 

 

P2 Writing cont  

   

To be successful in this writing lesson you should 

- Write 2 paragraphs that have at least 3 

sentences each  

- Use ‘and’ or ‘because’  

- Use capitals, full stops and finger spaces.  

- Use adjectives, describing words    

You may also include illustrations if you wish. 

 

 

 

 

  

French 
In French lessons we are going to learn about the 

weather! This first song uses the term ‘Quel temp fait 

it aujourd’hui?’ This means ‘What’s the weather like 

today?’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eBvJVOuBPXI 
 

Calendar 
Can you complete today’s calendar without any help? 

What is today’s date? Can you write it in your pink 

Home Learning jotter? Remember to only count the 

boxes with a date. How many days are left in April? 

How many days have we had already in April? Can you 

subtract yesterday’s date from the total days in April? 

Try to write out your calculation and work it out 

before you count the boxes.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eBvJVOuBPXI

